
 infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk   
1 

 

 

 
 
To: All Interested Parties 

 

Our Ref: TR010022 

Date: 21 April 2020 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

The Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination 
Procedure) Rules 2010 – Rule 17 Request for Further Information  

Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the A38 Derby Junctions project  

In our letter of 3 April 2020, we updated the Examination Timetable in light of the 
public health situation and disruption caused by the coronavirus (COVID-19) 
pandemic. In that letter we also provided initial information on the proposed new 
arrangements for the rest of the Examination. We also said that we would be 
requesting representations on the new arrangements. 

We are considering how best to examine the remaining issues and how best to ensure 
fairness given the practical constraints that we all currently face. The Examination is 
primarily a written process and that process will continue. However, we have not yet 
decided whether there will be any further Hearings and, if any are held, what the 
arrangements and preparations for those should be.    

We now request representations regarding Hearings. These are to be provided as 
responses to questions posted to the project website at: 
http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010022-001267 

Responses are to be provided by email by Deadline 11, on Tuesday 28 April 2020.  

A Frequently Asked Questions document, which may be updated from time to time, is 
at: http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010022-001269 

Please contact the Case Team if you have any questions about this letter, or if you 
need any help to respond to the questions. 

Yours faithfully 

Stuart Cowperthwaite 
Stuart Cowperthwaite, Lead Member of the Panel 

 

 
 

National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Customer 
Services: 

e-mail: 

 
0303 444 5000 
A38DerbyJunctions@planningins
pectorate.gov.uk 

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 

http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010022-001267
http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR010022-001269
mailto:TRACEY.WILLIAMS@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
mailto:TRACEY.WILLIAMS@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/help/privacy-and-cookie/

